

Town of Cabri

P.O. Box 200, Cabri, SK SON 0J0 Phone: (306) 587-2500 • Fax: (306) 587-2392 e-mail: townofcabri@sasktel.net website: wwww.cabri.ca

June 15, 2015

David Klug, Senior Advisor Concentric Public Affairs for TransCanada Energy East Pipeline Project

To whom it may concern;

RE: ENERGY EAST PIPELINE PROJECT

Please be advised that at the last regular council meeting held June 8, 2015, the Town of Cabri passed a motion to fully support this the Energy East Pipeline project moving forward. The safety of transporting oil products via pipeline far surmount the possible safety and liability issues that can arise during the transportation of these products via rail or highway.

The environmental safety nets that are now in place for the construction of pipeline far surpasses the possible dangers of trucking or transporting via rail these same products; therefore we fully support the initiative of the construction of the Energy East Pipeline.

If you require additional information in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact me at 306-587-2500.

Kind regards,

Janelle Anderson

Chief Administrative Officer